



**Dear Parents** 

## Red Nose Day Friday 24<sup>th</sup> March 2017

This year **Wentworth School** is raising money for Red Nose Day 2017.

You can pre-order your child's Red Nose for £1.00 on Sims Agora **only** and they will be delivered to the children when we receive them. If there are any remaining Red Noses they will be sold after school in the week commencing 20<sup>th</sup> March. We are trying this system as some children misplace their money and get upset.



We are also having a Non-uniform day and the children can dress in anything RED, colour their hair or even paint their faces for a minimum of £1.00 donation. This is also to be paid on Sims Agora.

The money we raise will help people living really tough lives in the UK and across Africa. For example, £2.50 could buy a mosquito net to protect a family in Africa. In the UK, £5 could pay for an isolated elderly person with dementia to have dinner at their local support group. On their behalf, thank you.

We will also be using Red Nose Day as a learning opportunity to help our pupils explore the issues facing young children across the world, and how the money we raise can help.

We really appreciate your support and hope that you'll have fun helping Wentworth Primary raise lots of money for Red Nose Day.

Yours faithfully,

Miss S Ainscough